
 

 

 
 

September 11, 2007 

 
 
 

 
To the Honorable Common Council  
  Public Works Committee 

City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Committee Members: 

 
 File No. 070069 relates to the vacation of the right turn lane of southbound North 11th Street at 
West Tory Hill Road, in the 4th Aldermanic District. This vacation was requested by Marquette University 

with the intent to landscape and maintain this area. 
 
 The Department of Public Works Coordinated Report contains no stated objections to the 

proposed vacation. At the request of the Commissioner of Public Works, the petitioner has provided: 
 

Prepare a record easement 
for City sewer/water 

$600.00 

 
 Since the proposed vacation is not in conflict with City plans, the City Plan Commission at its 
regular meeting on September 10, 2007, recommended approval of the subject file.  
 

Sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux  
Executive Secretary  

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 

 
cc: Ald. Robert Bauman 


